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NOTE TO: Files

Region I has reviewed the Wah Chang Corporation file and has
determined that their site at Union, New Jersey is appropriately closed,
The basis for this is the region's past experience with similar licensed
operations and with Wah Chang. See the memorandum of February 8, 1982

by J. H. Joyner concerning this subject (copy encIosed)
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W. T. Crow, Section Leader

Uranium Process Licensing Section

Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety, NMSS

Enclosure: As stated
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